
 

CERTIFIED 
TRUCKER 
AGAINST 
TRAFFICKING: 
Proof-of-certificate program completion via TAT (Truckers Against 
Trafficking)

Kansas Statute K.S.A. 2017 Supp. 8-2, 
157

Per Kansas statute K.S.A. 2017 Supp. 8-2, 
157, anyone applying for a new or renewed 
CDL—class A, B, or C—must show proof of 
having completed the Truckers Against 
Trafficking (TAT) certification program. A 
CDL holder may complete any of the current 
TAT certificate programs (across multiple 
industries) or may have completed our 
Certified Trucker Against Trafficking
(CTAT) course or our former Busing on the 
Lookout (BOTL) course. Presentation of the 
corresponding certificate may serve as proof, 
in either physical form or digital form (such as 
a screenshot image), that a driver has 
completed the program.

There are many versions of acceptable TAT 
certificates, including the current certificate 
iterations (to the right), as well as past 
iterations (on the back of this flyer). If you are 
presented with a certificate similar to any of 
these versions, and are unsure of its validity, 
please feel free to contact us.

TAT Rebrand and New Certificates
TAT (Truckers Against Trafficking) underwent 
the process of a rebrand in 2024, through 
which all materials, including training 
certificates, were redesigned to include the 
new branding.

Certificates for Over-the-Road, Local Drivers,
 Bus/Transit, School Transportation, Movers and 
In-Home Delivery and Energy TAT training 
courses:

Individual 
certificate

Co-branded 
certificate

*Spanish versions of the certificates are also distributed, 
entitled “CERTIFICADO DE FINALIZACIÓN.”

If you have any questions, please email us at info@tatnonprofit.org or call (612) 888-2050. 
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